#050430 08/22/05

To: The Members of the City Commission

Jack Hughes, Vice Chair Public Recreation Board

CC: David Flaherty, Directory, Recreation and Parks Department

Kristy Crawford, Senior Staff Assistant, Recreation and Parks Department

I regretfully submit this letter of resignation from the Public Recreation Board. I have enjoyed serving on this board for the past 2 years; however I have a conflict with another meeting that occurs on the same night each month. I was involved in this other organization when I applied to serve on the Public Recreation Board; however, I have increased my involvement with this other organization and it is no longer feasible for me to attempt to serve both of these groups to the extent which each deserves.

Sincerely,

Joanne J. Orrick